
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
  

 
 

 
 
 

        
       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

    
  

      

 
 

    
      

  

~ Washtenaw 
~ Community College 

Office of the President 

I 

2018 BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
ANNAUAL FALL RETREAT 

NOVEMBER 27, 2018 

On Tuesday, November 27, 2018, the Washtenaw Community College Board of 
Trustees the Board will hold their Fall Annual Retreat at 3:00 p.m. in ML 150. 

Persons with disabilities that wish to attend this meeting and require special 
accommodations should contact the Office of the President, (734) 973-3491, prior to 

the date of the meeting to make arrangements for these services. 

Washtenaw Community College Board of Trustees 
4800 East Huron River Drive, Ann Arbor MI 48105-4800 

Telephone: 734.973.3621 


